
Dear Senator Hass,  
 
Please support SB 352 to help the nonprofit Tucker Maxon School. For over 72 years, Tucker Maxon 
School has been helping children who are deaf and hard of hearing reach their full potential in life.  
 
The school does amazing work, but their heating systems are very old and always breaking down. 
Please help this gem of a school succeed for another 72 years. Please support SB 352.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Homer Chin, MD 
______________ 
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